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Mayor and City Council  

City of Annapolis 

160 Duke of Gloucester St. 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Re:  Recommendation for R-6-17 

 

Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of the Council:  

 

The Transportation Board met on March 29, 2017 to discuss R-6-17, “Naming the Parking Lot at 

Newman and Compromise Streets.” 

 

The Board unanimously supports R-6-17.  

 

Rationale: 

Mr. Basil was a prominent resident of Annapolis and his contributions to the city warrant the 

location of his prior business to be named in his honor. 

 

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, you can reach me at alex@teampline.org or 

443-510-7297. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Alex Pline 

Chair, Transportation Board 

 

CITY OF ANNAPOLIS 

160 DUKE OF GLOUCESTER STREET 

ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401 

410-263-7997 


